
 

 
 
 

January 27, 2023 
 
 

Russellville Independent Schools 
355 South Summer Street 
Russellville, KY 42276 
 

 
RE: Stevenson Elementary Window Replacement 
 RBS Y22012, BG# 22-409 

 
Dear Mr. Begley, 
 
As you know, bids were received on January 26, 2023, on the above referenced project.  
One bid was received by C & C Contracting.  
 
RBS is of the opinion that the Russellville Independent Schools  should enter into a 
contract with C & C Contracting for their Base Bid amount of $439,850 pending approval 
by the Kentucky Department of Education.   
 
Upon your approval of the bid and the proposed contract, we will upload all necessary 
documentation to the Department of Education for their review and approval. If you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
RBS DESIGN GROUP, P.S.C. 

 
Craig Thomas, Architect 


